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Sept. 22, 2020 

 

 

To the Parents/Guardians of Martha Currie Students, 
 

We know that the pick-up and drop-off area has been a less-than-ideal set-up, so we thank you for your 

patience as our staff worked out a plan to fix it.  Starting tomorrow (Wednesday), classes will be 

dropped-off and picked-up from different locations around the school.  Today, the teachers showed the 

students where this new location is.  You will be receiving information from your teacher to confirm 

the new spot. 

 

When you do drop-off your child, we respectfully ask you to keep in mind your own social distancing.  

The students in a cohort can be a little closer to each other, but parents should keep distance with kids 

and each other. 

 

As well, if your child is late to school, please have them come to the office at the front of the school 

and collect a late-slip.  Parents are asked to remain outside while the child comes in. 

 

 

On another note, due to safety considerations, we will not be hosting a Meet the Teacher Night this 

Thursday.  Instead, the staff will put together an introduction video that will be sent out late next week. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of our school’s ongoing safety measures. 

 

Sincerely, 

Bobby Samra   and   Rachel Ladd 

  (Principal)         (Vice-Principal) 

 


